Date: 06/12/2019

Brownlow Fold Newsletter



Together we fly

Key Dates

Monday 9th December 10.30am & 2.30pm

Nursery Christmas Production **Tuesday 10**th **December** Rec, Y1 & Y2 Panto - Aladdin

Wednesday 11th December

KS2 Panto - Aladdin

Monday 16th December 9.00am KS1 Christmas Production

Tuesday 17th December 9.00am

Reception Christmas Production
Wednesday 18th December 9.00am

KS2 Christmas Production

Parent's Evening

Thank you to all the parents/carers that attended parent's evening this week. Your support in your child's education will help them to be successful.

Star of the week

Every week staff choose 'Stars of the week' from every class. This may be because they have been working extremely hard, demonstrating excellent manners or they have tried their best. Can your child explain to you why they have been chosen to be the 'Star of the week?'

Class	Pupil/s
Bees	Amna
Bears	Emmona
Birds	M Yakub
Reception	Ameena
Year One	Kupa
Year Two	Hadi
Year Three	Shiraz
Year Four	Aaliyah & Maham
Year Five	Kian
Year Six	Malaika

Note from the Head teacher



Parents are invited to read with their children each week in school. Please speak to the school office for specific days/times. Thank you for your continued support.

Reception class have had a fantastic morning out visiting @GoodThingVeg. They enjoyed exploring our local sustainable Green Grocers. They bought some fruit, veg and pulses to enjoy.









Head Teacher Award

Well done to the children who have received the Head Teacher

Award this week:-



Mohameddek Gabriella



ohameddek Ga Year 1 Ye

Gabriella Year 1

Jaime Year 6

KINDNESS CALENDAR: DECEMBER 2019

"Do your little bit of good where you are; those little bits together overwhelm the world" ~ Desmond Tutu



 Encourage kindness. Share the Kindness Calendar with others 2 Support a charity, cause or campaign you

3 Give kind comments to as many people as possible today

4 Listen wholeheartedly to others without judging them 5 Leave a positive message for someone else to find

6 Notice when you're hard on yourself or others and be kind instead 7 Make gifts to give to people who are homeless or feeling lonely



British Values

2nd-8th December

Rule of Law

Just like people, animals have rights and there are laws in place to make sure they are not mistreated in any way. It's important for us to support these laws to protect animals.

The popular TV show, 'I'm A Celebrity, Get Me Out of Here' will no longer feature challenges including eating live bugs in the Bushtucker Trials for the first time in the show's history, following campaigns against animal cruelty. Explaining their decision, the producers have said, "No live critters will be eaten in the **Bushtucker Trials this** year." Although live critters and animals will not be part of the eating tasks, viewers can still expect to see the contestants being covered in them as part of other trials. It comes as wildlife presenter, Chris Packham, has been campaigning for the series to end the use of animals. He's explained that he sends a letter of complaint to the programme every year.

Things to talk about at home...

Did you know that there are laws to protect animals?

Do you think that there should be?

Why?

Do you think it's fair that animals are used on TV programmes like I'm A Celebrity Bushtucker Trials for our entertainment? If not, what kinds of things do you think they should do instead?

Can you think of other types of entertainment that use animals, such as pets in films or animal or bird shows at theme parks?

Attendance and Punctuality



Ofsted say:		
Attendance	Judgement	
Above 96%	High	
95.1% - 96%	Above Average	
94% - 95%	Average	
Below 94%	Low	

Brownlow Fold Attendance Target	
---------------------------------	--

Class	
Reception	76.3%
Year One	88.7%
Year Two	92.6%
Year Three	95%
Year Four	91.7%
Year Five	86.7%
Year Six	98.1%

"A bird sitting in a tree is never afraid of the branch breaking, because it's trust is not in the branch, but in its wings."

95.5%

Class Update

Year 3 are enjoying reading one of Roald Dahl's most famous stories, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. This term, they have also researched the illustrator of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory, Quentin Blake, and drawn in his style to create artwork of their own. In Computing, the children have been developing their skills to create



